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Dolphins Youth Club Clean Up on the Upper Rock in Aid of the GBC Open Day 

on Tuesday 2nd November 2010 
 
Dolphins Youth Club continues to offer young people in the South District a wide 
variety of  opportunities for them to develop their personal abilities and contribute to 
our community in general. The main focus of our work consists of allowing young 
people to actively participate in decision making process about specific projects that 
they chose to get involved in.  
 
As part of their commitment to the youth club, young people have decided to raise 
some fund for the GBC Open Day by continuing cleaning up a section of the Upper 
Rock that they tackled under the Clean Up the World Programme last September. 
The Clean Up will take place on Tuesday 2nd November 2010.  Janet Howard and 
some helpers from the Environmental Safety Group  will be joining Dolphins Youth 
Club in this Clean Up in aid of the GBC Open Day.    
 

 

 


